Arkansas Valley Dressage Assoc 2nd Online Show

Our first online show was a success and we learned so much about virtual

showing, we are going to offer a second one! Virtual shows offer many benefits:
much less expensive than an in-person show; no worries about travel with a

horse or riding in bad weather, you get feedback from a judge that you can use to
compare the video with the test results, and it helps you with your dressage! It's

also fun!

Our judge for this show is Michele Velesco, a USDF L judge. Classical and
W rn riders ar h welcome.

The process is easy to follow:
*Have someone video your test.

*Upload the video to You Tube. Then send to jsflyqirl mail.com.

*After scoring is complete, you will receive a test score sheet with comments
from the judge and a placement within the class. Ribbons will be mailed.

Please reach out for help with video, uploading to You Tube or other showing
ions. Y n con n r Sarah for istan

Sandy: ony.winners mail.com
Sarah: jsflyqirl mail.com

Opening date will be July 5th.

Closing date will be August 5th.

Registration form will be on the AVDA website: avda.org/shows

Payment through Paypal, if possible. Checks accepted; made out to AVDA; mail
to Sandy Vernon. Please email her for the address: pony.winners@gmail.com.

Cost is $35.00 per test. There is no office fee.

Casual riding attire with helmets and boots.



http://avda.org/shows

Live video day will be July 27th at Marcy’s arena in Canon City. Please contact

Sandy for more details on filming day:

Online shows are a great way to measure your dressage journey and enjoy time
with your horse. So, sign up and video your tests!




